
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Skipton                      Term: Term 3  2023-2024              Topic: Colours 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

This half term we have been looking at 

colour.  In Maths we have been sorting 

coloured objects, finding out people’s 

favourite colours and carrying out colour 

investigations.  We have collected 

information in tally charts and some of us 

have been making pictograms.  We have 

been practising counting in 1s and 5s to 

help us with counting our tallies.  In English 

we have been reading The Day the 

Crayons Quit and Sam’s Sandwich.  We 

have looked at rhyming words and 

instructions.  We have made sandwiches 

and toasted sandwiches in cooking to 

support our learning.   We have been 

practising our life skills by visiting shops 

and buying ingredients for our cooking.  

In life lessons, we have looked at personal 

hygiene in particular hand washing, 

washing ourselves, teeth cleaning and 

the importance of wearing clean clothes.  

The children were really good at 

remembering how to brush their teeth 

and using the disclosing tablets to show 

the plaque.  In swimming the children 

have been really enjoying their lessons 

with their swim teachers.  In PE with 

Thomas, they have been practising early 

game skills of defending and following 

instructions.  We have been focusing on 

our phonics, reading and handwriting this 

term and have really enjoyed our ‘dough 

disco’ sessions warming up our hands and 

strengthening our fingers ready to write. 

Have a lovely half term! 
Karen, Helen, Penny and Jill 

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

• Friday 9th Feb – Last day of term 3 

• Monday 19th Feb – First Day of Term 4 

• Wednesday 28th Feb – Pizza Express Trip 

• Thursday 7th March – Newbury Library visit 

• Monday 11th March – Parent Evening 

• Wednesday 20th March – Trip to Pets at Home 

• Thursday 28th March – Last Day of Term 4 

• Monday 15th April – First Day of Term 5 

 


